

## Town of West Tisbury Board of Selectmen West Tisbury, MA 02575

October 14, 2014

**To:** Potential Bidders

From: Mill Brook Watershed Management Planning Committee

The Town of West Tisbury, Massachusetts on Martha's Vineyard is issuing a Request for Proposals (RFP) to conduct a 12-month long study of the approximately 3,400-acre Mill Brook Watershed. We invite your firm to submit a proposal for consideration. Here is the link to the RFP and supporting documents <a href="http://westtisbury-ma.gov/Boards/mill-brook.html">http://westtisbury-ma.gov/Boards/mill-brook.html</a>.

Please refer to the list of key dates and deadlines for preparing your submittal with particular note to October 23 deadline for submitting an intent to submit a proposal letter, the October 27 @ 2:30 PM Question and Answer conference call with the Committee (605-562-0020; enter meeting ID # 815-452-525; then hit # and enter the pin number 5264).

All proposals are due Thursday, November 13 @ 4:00 PM.

Thank you and we look forward to receiving your submission.

Chuck Hodgkinson and Cindy Mitchell,
Co-Chairs Mill Brook Watershed Management Planning Committee
c/o The West Tisbury Board of Selectmen ATT: Jennifer Rand
P.O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA. 02575
townadmin@westtisbury-ma.gov